
From: Don Burnett [mailto:dburnett@focusbank.com]  
Sent: Friday, March 13, 2009 5:51 PM 
To: Comments 
Subject: Opposition to RIN 3064 AD35: Proposed FDIC Special Assessment 
pursuant to 12 CFR Part 327 
 
Executive Secretary Feldman: 
 
I have a difficult problem regarding recognition of the problem itself.  I'm 
convinced that community banks such as mine have had anything to do with 
this dilemma that our industry finds itself.  Let's get to the root of the 
problem and assess those that should be assessed... not the community banks. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Don Burnett 
830 Woodruff Ave 
Sikeston, MO 63801 
 
 


